
Printed on: 14/06/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/06/2019  09:42:582019/2785/T PETITNOBJ

E

 Simone Ingram 1)   the two large Sycamore tree are key to preserving our privacy and amenity in the context of the massive 

new building that has just been approved.  Furthermore the two trees were described in the application as 

critical to it.   It is completely wrong (and probably illegal under public law) to then separately just change the 

terms of the application by looking at the removal of the trees in isolation.

2)  In the midst of the climate change situation I am surprised that the Council is considering the removal of 

two large Sycamore trees to favour the "landscaping of the garden" in a conservation area as they put it in the 

application.

13/06/2019  16:10:562019/2785/T OBJ Kate We feel that cutting those trees would have an extremely big impact on our property. At the moment we get a 

wonderful view over nature and after such damage to the trees, we would end up withview over properties 

only. Most people enjoy the "green" aspect of the neighbourhood and protecting the trees seems like an 

obligation from everyone.

12/06/2019  16:20:302019/2785/T OBJ George Collings As a local resident in Belsize Park, I strongly object to the proposed removal of these two Sycamore trees. As 

a parent, environmental issues, particularly local air quality is a key concern and removal of greenery should 

be avoided.

13/06/2019  16:42:332019/2785/T OBJ Maria Richards We wan to record our disagreement with the decision to remove 2 old trees at 30 Glenilla Road, NW3.

It is both unwise in the midst of a climate change and a unnecessary to make so many in the neighbourhood 

unhappy.
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